
	
	

December	7,	2018	
	
John	Schroer		
Commissioner,	Transportation	
James	K.	Polk	Bldg.,	Suite	700	
505	Deaderick	Street	
Nashville,	TN	37243	
	
Dear	Commissioner Schroer:	
	
We	would	like	to	call	your	attention	to	the	outstanding	work	by	Ms.	Amanda	Snowden	and	her	staff	in	the	
planning	and	execution	of	the	resurfacing	of	State	Road	444,	Tellico	Parkway,	during	the	past	three	years.	
	
Beginning	in	2015,	Ms.	Snowden	and	her	staff	began	meeting	on	a	quarterly	basis	with	the	Tellico	Village	
HOA/POA	TDOT	Liaison	Committee	to	plan	safety	improvements	in	conjunction	with	the	resurfacing	of	SR444.		
The	majority	of	that	work	was	completed	in	November	2018.		The	TDOT	staff	established	a	professional	and	
collegial	working	relationship	with	our	Committee.		The	TDOT	staff	demonstrated	flexibility	and	creativity	in	
accommodating	most	of	the	requests	that	our	Committee	made	to	improve	traffic	flow,	safety	and	aesthetics	
of	the	Tellico	Parkway.	
	
Tellico	Village	residents	and	property	owners	are	grateful	for	the	dedication,	cooperation	and	communication	
that	TDOT	maintained	throughout	the	project	and	we	are	very	satisfied	with	the	final	results	of	the	SR444	
resurfacing	project.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
	
Ellen	Fox,	President	
HomeOwners	Association	(HOA)	of	Tellico	Village	
c/o	The	Public	Library	at	Tellico	Village		
300	Irene	Lane		
Loudon,	TN	37774	
	
	
	
	
Bruce	Johnson,	President	
Tellico	Village	Property	Owners	Association	(POA)	
	
	
Copy	
Steve	Borden,	Region	1	Director/Assistant	Chief	Engineer	
Amanda	Snowden,	Regional	Director	of	Operations,	Region	1	


